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LEvis.-MonthlIy meetings have been held regularly and
also two meetings for quilting.

QUEIE;ic (CATHEDRAL).-Work was ïesumed on October
r5th. Nine members have sent in valuable donations of new
and second-hand clothing. Two new members have joined
the Branch.

ST. MArTHEw's.--The making of outfits for six Indian girls
in the St. John's Home, Blackfoot Reserve, Calgary, under-
taken by different members during the holiday season, is about
completed, and a bale will shortly be sent to the Rev. J. W.
Tims. The articles of clothing made up at the evening Dorcas
meetings last winter were packed and sent in August toMrs.
Grisdale, Winnipeg, for distribution among the Missionaries of
the Diocese of Rupert's Land.

ST. MICHAEL'.-In July a barrel was packed and sent off
to the Rev. F. Swainson. The sewing meetings were resumed
on October ist, and a quarterly meeting was held on October
5 th, when Canon Von Iffland, gave an interesting address on
the work of the University Mission in South Africa. The
contribution bags were given in, their contents amounting to
$ir.5o

ST. PETER'S.-Regular meetings were resumed in S9ptember
and are well attended. The members hope soon to send a
bale to the Indian Home, Sarcee Reserve, Calgary. This
Branch records with regret, the loss of one member by removal
from the parish.

PASPELUAC.-Seven meetings have been held since the last
quarterly report, and members who have been unable to attend
have worked at home. An interesting letter has been received
fron the Rev. E. Thomas, the Indian deacon at Fort Alexan-
der, Manitoba, and the members have decided to forward Mr.
Thomas, a bale of clothing early in November, also little gifts
for distribution at Christmas. Mr. Cooke, of Qu'Appelle, has
written that after a delay of seven months he has received the
bale sent by this Branch.

RIVIERE DU Loup.-The first meeting of the season was
held October roth.


